
Note:  Shortlisted but not received the email containing the call letter 

 

Those candidates who have been shortlisted as notified in the shortlist for 

Faculty positions dated July 15, 2019 in the Institute website and not received 

the email containing the call letter so far, are requested to contact the following 

on or before July 26, 2019: 

 

Email: facrecr@nitk.edu.in 

CC to: aradministration@nitk.edu.in 

 

 

Sd/- 

REGISTRAR 
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